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Comments: The alternatives proposed to the Alaska Roadless Rule are ridiculous. I do not support changing the

rule. I believe any change will cause devastating harm to the Tongass National Forest. Alternative number 6 is

very disturbing and the Department of Agriculture should be ashamed of such a recommendation. Once again, I

DO NOT SUPPORT any alternative to the current rule and believe Tongass National Forest should keep its

current protections. The Department of Agriculture should be working to strengthen protections for ALL

FEDERAL LAND.
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